Keweenaw County Brownfield Redevelopment Authority
February 17, 2014

Present- Ray Chase, Bill Griffin, Steven Karpiak, Mark Klemp

Absent- Michael Musiel [ DRAFT ]

Guests- none

Steven opened the meeting at 6:38 pm. Still no Chair yet. More members needed.

Ray moved, Bill second, to approve the minutes of December 16, 2014, as written.
Passed unanimously.

Bill has been in contact with Mark Blount of AFCEC/CZRE and Mark is planning to
come up to meet with us and view the site (Mt. Horace Greeley) in April. There was
much discussion. The Authority members should come up with a list of concerns about
the site to discuss at our April meeting. Our concerns should emphasize the surface
contamination and ground water contamination left by the Air Force. The ground water
contamination is especially trouble sum, since there is no potable water at the site. Both
surface and ground water contamination must be cleaned up.

Mark needs to have future emails from Bill printed and mailed to him. Steven agreed.
Steven asked for public comment at 7:15 pm. There was no public comment.

Bill is going to try to get a commitment from Mark Blount to come up and see the site
and speak with the Authority members in late April or early May, after the Authority's
regularly scheduled April 21st meeting.

Ray moved, Mark second, to adjourn the meeting at 7:25 pm. Passed unanimously.

The next scheduled Authority meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 21, 2015, at 6:30
pm at the Keweenaw County Courthouse in Eagle River.

Submitted,
Steven Karpiak, Secretary
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